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Friday 2nd October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 20th November 2020, Year One will be having a ‘Minibeast Day’ in school. In order for 

the children to fully immerse themselves in the theme, we would like to invite them to come dressed as 

a minibeast for the day.  

 

Part of the day will involve an educational workshop led by Animals In-Tuition. This workshop will 

enrich the children’s learning and provide a hands-on experience of exploring the different minibeasts 

that can be found in every part of the world. Animals In-Tuition workshops will allow them, in safe 

and familiar surroundings, to interact with a variety of animals. It will enable the children to observe 

the different characteristics, adaptations and habitats of the animals enhancing their scientific 

knowledge. Due to the current COVID regulations, extra precautions will take place in order for the 

children to experience the minibeasts in the best possible way. 

 

To fund the workshop, we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child. Payments 

should be made using our online payment system via our website and please complete the relevant 

spider survey. Please ensure the payments are made by Friday 13th November.  

 

During the day the children will be preforming their Minibeast Dance which they are working hard 

learning in PE lessons. This dance will be videoed and made into a Study Book page. We will also be 

making our own minibeasts! We hope this will be an exciting and inspiring day for the children to 

enjoy.   

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

   K.Theo                 F.Bird 
 


